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Thank you Madam President, 
	
Vanuatu welcomes the delegation of Jamaica to this review and thanks for its comprehensive presentation.  
Vanuatu commends the Government of Jamaica for accepting several recommendations to establish a national human rights institution and for being a voice in calling for measures to address to climate crisis.
Vanuatu recommends Jamaica:
1. To accede to the International Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman and Degrading Treatments and its Optional Protocol;
2. To ratify the UN Treaty on the Prohibition of nuclear weapons on 8 December 2017
We wish Jamaica every success at this Review.
Thank you, Madam President.
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